Bonne Femme Stakeholder Committee Minutes 13 Nov., 2006 
Members Present: Jane Travlos, Stephanie Smith, Steven Sapp, Glen Ehrhardt, George Montgomery, Carolyn Terry, Robin Crane, David Bedan, Steve Cheavens, Dave Bennett, Rob Wolverton, Ben Londeree.
Members Absent: Randal Clark, Steve Sowers, Carol Van Gorp, Annie Pope, Amelia Cottle.
Others present:  
Steering Committee: Terry Frueh, Bill Florea, Roxie Campbell. 

Ron Higginbotham.
Meeting ran 3 hours, 15 minutes

Ms. Travlos moved to approve the September meeting minutes, with Ms. Terry seconding the motion.  Mr. Montgomery moved to approve the October meeting minutes, with Mr. Ehrhardt seconding the motion.  Both motions passed unanimously. 
Overview of LID seminar:

The four Stakeholders who attended the LID seminar gave their perspectives on the event.  It was discussed that it would be good to see how LID worked in a more moderately-priced development (that would have been covered by the Iowa developer who canceled at the last minute). Also, they discussed the weaknesses of having the homeowners association being the responsible party for maintaining the BMPs. 

Policy Committee feedback:


Mr. Frueh mentioned that after the Nov. 13th meeting, it would be the right time for a dialog between the Stakeholders and the Policy Committee about the plan.  The Stakeholders agreed it would be good to have their input, and that the Dec. 11th meeting would be the best time to do it.  

Strategies refinement:

The Stakeholders worked on clarifying the strategies that had been submitted prior to the meeting.  This was accomplished by looking at each one and seeing if there were modifications.
Potential recommendation clarification:


Mr. Frueh explained that there were three questions to consider for this exercise

· Is the restated recommendation clear?
· Did Mr. Frueh capture what the Stakeholders meant when he restated their recommendations into a consistent format?

· Does the restated recommendation help to achieve the goal?

He also clarified that this was not the time to discuss whether a particular Stakeholder likes a recommendation or not, unless it leads to modifying the restated recommendation. 


The Stakeholders discussed each restated recommendation, covering all of them in the meeting. 
Next Stakeholder Committee Meeting:
The next meeting will be at 6 p.m., Dec. 5th, 2006 at the Columbia Board of REALTORS® office. 
